Engineer of 2020 Committee

Friday, February 26, 2010
ARMS 3326
Present:   Mike Harris, Jim Barany, Peter Meckl, Dale Harris, Jon Fricker, Martin Okos, Bob Hannemann, Mark Johnson, Jim Jones, and Linda Higgins. 

The meeting was called to order at 10:37 am by Peter Meckl.   The minutes were reviewed and a motion to accept the minutes was made by Jon Fricker and seconded by Jim Barany.  The minutes were approved as editorially amended.   

2010 Seed Grant Proposals – Eleven proposals were received and divided for review among the committee within two subgroups.  The top 3 in each subgroup were then distributed for the committee to review and rank.  A handout showing the results was given to each committee member.  Discussion followed on the top six proposals.  Some suggestions were made that will be passed on to the PI’s to incorporate.  A final decision was made on the top 5 proposals to receive funding.  The recipients are as follows: 
· Fosmire
"Developing Curious and Persistent Continuous Learners: Articulating and Assessing the Role of Information Skills in the First-Year Engineering Curriculum" 

· Mohtar
"Assessment of Global Learning Opportunities of Purdue University's College of Engineering" 

· Ramani
"Building and Enhancing Innovation through Design" 

· Strobel
"Pilot Study: Creating a Concerned Engineer in a Changing Environment" 

· Uhan
"POET (Purdue Optimization modeling Education Tool) Using Visualization to Effectively Teach Mathematical Optimization Modeling Skills" 

The suggestion was made that a mid-year report be given to the 2020 committee reporting their intermediate progress.  A seminar could be held giving each seed grant recipient fifteen minutes to talk about how their project is going.  Everyone thought this was a good idea.  

Peter thanked the committee for their time in reviewing the proposals.  The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 12.  

Meeting adjourned at 11:33 am.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Higgins 

